

August 3, 2010

Dear AIZUSS, DAVID:

I want to personally congratulate you for maintaining an "A" rating on Angie's List Health!

Angie's List Health is a consumer-based organization that collects ratings on healthcare providers in over 140 health categories. Some of your patients who are Angie's List members have left detailed reviews on you and your office staff. These reviews are available to our members to help them make more informed decisions when choosing a healthcare provider.

We offer a service where you can check your practice's reports, update information about your practice, post responses to patient reviews and more. There is no cost associated with using the service – managing your profile is completely free and easy. Just call 866.843.5478 or go to http://company.angieslist.com to register and start viewing your patient's reviews. When you register, you'll also receive electronic notifications every time a member submits a new review on your practice.

We believe our members are best served when healthcare providers on the list are personally engaged in the management of their online profile. Member reviews not only inform other members, they also allow you to learn about what your patients think and feel about you, your staff and your office environment. We hope you take a moment to see what your patients are saying about you and your staff.

Once again, congratulations on your "A" rating – if you have any questions, please contact us at 866.843.5478.

Sincerely,

Mike Rutz

M.h. Rty

Vice President, Angie's List Health